
Senior Syndicate Newsletter Term 2 2020 

 
  
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
What a different start to this term we have had. Firstly we would like to acknowledge that this                  
has been a massive challenge for some people. Thank you to all the parents for the support we                  
have had while we have been working online with your child. The online meetings have been                
both amusing and frustrating. Most of all, we look forward to being in class soon and continuing                 
the term together. Any updates and information can be found on the school website              
www.greenhitheschool.nz​.  
 
Please remember that while at Covid Level 3 the school is only open for those children                
whose parents cannot work from home and the children of essential workers. If your work               
circumstances change and your child needs to attend school, please give us ​48 hours notice.               
This allows the school to ensure we have sufficient staffing and our health and safety               
procedures can be implemented to keep your child, the teachers and the other children safe. 
  
At Home Learning 
Your teacher will be sending out a revised Learning Grid on Monday 4th of May, along with a                  
detailed email about how to use it. The grids have been updated with more specific learning                
activities to achieve each day. The activities cover the curriculum. The most important thing to               
us is that our school whanau is happy, getting exercise and fresh air and maintaining some                
basic learning, by at least reading every day and choosing some activities as well as completing                
assignments from Mathletics. However there are plenty of fun and engaging activities on the              
Learning Grid this coming week. 
 
We hope that you are all well and still managing to enjoy this time with your family. We look                   
forward to seeing you all back at school very soon.  
 
Senior Syndicate Teachers 
  

http://www.greenhitheschool.nz/

